
EJCDC® C-111, Suggested Advertisement for Bids for Construction Contracts. 
Section 00100 pg. 1  

City of Laurinburg 
Laurinburg, NC 

Wesleyan Drive and Cypress Drive Drainage Improvements 
 

RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR 
BIDS 

 

Sealed Bids for the construction of the Wesleyan Drive and Cypress Drive Drainage Improvements will be 
received by the City of Laurinburg, Attn: Harold W. Haywood, 303 West Church Street (Room 242), 
Laurinburg, NC, 28352, until 2:00 PM local time on Monday, April 5th, 2021, at which time and place the 
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.   
Because of restrictions for group gatherings in response to COVID-19, the City of Laurinburg offices will 
be closed to the public at the scheduled bid opening time.  Bids shall be mailed in accordance with the 
Instructions to Bidders contained in the Project Manual or dropped off at the City Hall drive up window 
located at 303 W. Church Street. The Bid Opening will be livestreamed on the City’s Facebook page, City 
of Laurinburg Government, with a link to this page on its website, www.laurinburg.org. Look for the link 
at the top of the website page that says “Public Bid Opening (Live Stream)”. 

 
The Project consists of constructing the following: 

• Site 1 - Drainage Improvements located near Wesleyan Drive to include, but not limited to, 
clearing, grading, drainage repairs and culvert replacements 

• Site 2 - Drainage Improvements located along Cypress Drive to include, but not limited to, 
grading, drainage repairs and culvert replacements 

These Projects have expedited schedules tied to USDA Grant Funding. Notice to Proceed (NTP) for both 
projects is expected on April 7th, 2021, and Contract Duration will be 40 days, so that project completion 
will be by May 17th, 2021. 
 
Bids will be received for a single prime Contract. Bids shall be on a lump sum and unit price basis, with 
additive alternate bid items as indicated in the Bid Form. The Owner reserves the right to award the 
Project Sites separately or together and Bids will be evaluated per Site. The City of Laurinburg is an 
Equal Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of proposals from minority and women-owned 
firms. The City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is: 

Cape Fear Engineering, Inc. 

151 Poole Road, Suite 100 

Belville, NC 28451 

910-383-1044 
 
Printed copies of the Bid Documents are not available. Prospective Bidders must request PDF copies of the 
Bid Documents via email directed to either matt.haley@capefearengineering.com or 
kyle.herring@capefearengineering.com. 

Bidding Documents also may be examined online at the following locations: 

• Construction Journal (online) 
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• McGraw Hill Dodge Company (online) 

• Hispanic Contractors Association of the Carolinas (ISqFt) (online) 
 
When requesting Bid Documents, Contractor shall supply the following information in writing (email is 
acceptable): 

• Contractor Name 

• Contact Person 

• Street Address 

• Phone Number 

• Email Address 

• Fax Number 

• Contractor License Number (w/ Limitation and Classification) 

• Whether or not the firm will be a Bidder, Supplier, or Sub-Contractor 
 

Bid security shall be furnished in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders. 
 

+ + END OF ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS + + 
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